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Construction activities over the next weeks will include:  

At the Temporary Amtrak Station - Amtrak will move all operations to the new temporary 
facility at 21st St. and Wewatta St. on February 1, 2011 

 Completing platforms 

 Installation track 
 
At the Underground Bus Facility 

 Pour top deck in a similar manner to the base slab in 160 cubic yard sections 

 Continue work in mechanical room 

 Prepare for enclosure of structure and work to begin inside 
 

At the LRT 

 Installation of track 

 Platform finish work 

 Installing PTFE fabric on canopy structural steel 

 

 

 

On-Going and New Traffic and Pedestrian Configurations:  

 Traffic on Wewatta St. between 16th St. and 19th St. is one lane in each direction on the 
northbound side. RTD bus stops have relocated to the north end closer to 19th St. Traffic 
will remain in this configuration for a couple of years. There is signage to direct traffic and 
bus patrons. 

 The construction fence along 16th St between the Millennium Bridge and Wewatta St. has 
been moved to be directly adjacent to the LRT tracks. Pedestrians must use the sidewalk 
along the south side of 16th St. and yield to LRT trains when crossing at the east end of 
the Millennium Bridge.   

 For everyone’s safety, pedestrians should not walk along the LRT tracks and should 
use the sidewalk adjacent to the building on 16th St and use the designated 
crosswalk. 

 There will be utility work on Wynkoop St. from 15th St. to 19th St. beginning in mid-January 
2011and continuing for a few months.  The work is being done by different utility 
organizations and contractors. There will be lane and parking restrictions associated with 
this work. 


